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September 10th, 1915.

F. 431, ma2.

Dear Kr. Graham.

I have your communication of the lot in¬

stant, enclosing copy of a letter addressed to you by

Mr.Christiansen regerding the manngement of the pro¬

pesod day echsel en the Gote Reserve.

This is a matter that has not yet been

taken up with the Presbyterian Church authorities, but

it will be in dus course. Fællewing our usual procedure

tho fhureh will have the aemination of the staff.

Yours very truly,

Duncan Chitt

Zugerleisten Höhe.

v. X. Grahas, Esqr.,

Inspester af Indian Ageneise,

Balearres, Sask.
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